035 772 7740 🗨

035 772 7331 📇

info@zululandremedialcentre.co.za 🖼

www.zululandremedialcentre.co.za

Zululand Remedial Centre

05 May 2022

ATTENTION PARENTS/GAURDIANS and DONORS

PUBLIC BENEFIT ORGANISATION

Zululand Remedial Centre has been approved as a Section 18(A) PBO. The school will issue any individual or company, donating to ZRC, with a section 18(A) Certificate.

The section 18(A) certificate can be used to reduce the taxpayer's taxable income to a limit of 10% of total taxable income for the year.

Therefore, any donations to the school are beneficial to both the donor as well as the school.

See Screenshot below from the SARS website.



We trust the PBO registration will be beneficial to both parents and learners, and it will enable ZRC to provide your child with new opportunities.

Kind regards

Principal